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December	13,	2017	
	
DELIVERED	BY	RESS	
	
Ms.	Kirsten	Walli	
Board	Secretary	
Ontario	Energy	Board	
2300	Yonge	Street,	27th	Floor	
Toronto,	ON	M4P	1E4	
	
Dear	Ms.	Walli:		
	
Subject:	EB-2017-0224	/	EB-2017-0255	/	EB-2017-0275	–	Applications	Relating	to	Cap-and-
Trade	Compliance	Plans	by	Enbridge	Gas	Distribution,	Union	Gas,	and	Epcor	Natural	Gas	LP	
	
Northeast	Midstream	LP	(“Northeast”)	wishes	to	apply	for	intervenor	status	in	the	above-
mentioned	proceeding.	
	
Northeast	has	a	vital	interest	in	the	development	of	a	new	natural	gas	services	in	Ontario,	
including	alternative	infrastructure	for	under-served	and	new	markets.	In	this	regard,		
Northeast	has	appeared	before	the	Board	in	several	proceedings,	including	the	Union	Gas	Hagar	
LNG	Case	(EB-2014-0012)	and	the	Generic	Hearing	on	Natural	Gas	Expansion	(EB-2016-0004).		
	
Our	interest	in	the	current	proceeding	relates	to:	(1)	The	“Low	Carbon	Initiative	Fund”	proposed	
by	Union	Gas,	and	(2)	The	“Renewable	Natural	Gas	Proposal”	developed	jointly	by	Enbridge	Gas	
Distribution	and	Union	Gas.		
	
We	intend	to	participate	prudently	in	the	process,	as	we	have	done	in	the	past,	and	are	not	
seeking	a	cost	award	for	our	involvement.	All	communications	and	information	related	to	this	
proceeding	should	be	sent	to	the	contact	information	below.	
	

Joshua	Samuel	
Northeast	Midstream	LP	
150	Connie	Crescent,	Unit	4	
Concord,	Ontario	L4K	1L9	
jsamuel@northeastmidstream.com	

	
Yours	truly,	
	
[Submitted	electronically.]	
	
Joshua	Samuel	


